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 claire gasson OBJ2015/3036/P 13/08/2015  10:24:54 The current proposal seems little changed from the original. The lightwell is shorter but the increase in 

floorspace from the existing dwelling is still large and the additional inhabitants will put a strain on 

parking and other local resources. This proposal must be taken in the context of the application for 

removal of trees due to subsidence at no 6. (planning application for 8 Langland Gardens) Evidently 

new excavation where there is already subsidence is not clever. Secondly with three more trees lost this 

is a huge number of trees to loose in the back gardens of a conservation area.
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